
  Page 1 of 1 

CONSISTORY BUSINESS MEETING SYNOPSIS 
February 05, 2011 

 
Present:  The Rev. Dr. Charles Wiessner; Intern Pastor Nola Boezeman; Elders: Jane DeWitt, 
Chris Forte, David Francis, Ron Hamm, and Ed Matson; Deacons: Brooke Johnson and Mike 
Shafer; Clerk: Liz White;.   

The meeting was held in conjunction with the annual consistory retreat. 
Motions passed during the meeting:    

 Approval of agenda; approval of January monthly meeting minutes; hang a bulletin board 
in the Narthex for the various sign-ups; have the Technology Committee look into getting some 
kind of monitor to be placed on the wall where the Mission sign is currently hanging and connect 
it to a computer; accept the request from the Ed and Melissa Matson to have Sarah baptized this 
Spring; and adjournment.     
Information from Committees. 

    From Stewardship.  The end-of-year statements have been sent.  The stock was sold and 
funds transferred to the general fund.  

 From Worship.  An Ash Wednesday service is being planned.   
From Building and Grounds.  There was a problem with the HVAC system in the 

Fellowship Hall area.  It has been repaired.      
From Education.  No Palm Saturday event will be held this year.  

From Fellowship.  A game night event will be held February 18.  They have set the 
schedule of events for the year.   

From Mission - The mission for February is to support of the NC Council of Churches 
and the Raleigh Rescue Mission.  The March mission will support the Dorcas Ministries. 

A meeting for prospective new members was held February 8, 2011.  At that meeting, a motion 
was M/S/P to accept the Torrants and the Woodwards as members of  FRCC by letter of transfer 
from their former churches. 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 8, 2011, at 7:30 PM.   


